
9 HOLES OFPIRATE-THEMED
FUN!

This 9-hole course can 
be used as a portable/
mobile course or at a 
permanent/temporary 
location. The holes are 
10’ to 12’ long and 5’ 
wide at the putting cup. 
Holes are a total of 6” 
thick. Several holes 
have banks/bumps built 
into the green to make 
the course even more 
challenging. Pirate 
themed obstacles/props 
are permanently on 
the holes. All holes are 
one piece and have red 
brick style edging and 
commercial grade carpet. 
Course was used for 
one season indoors in 
a low volume location 
as an amenity to the 
facility. One hole has 
an indention in the 
carpeting but otherwise 
you could not tell they 
have been used at all.
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For pricing, please call 423-805-0675 
or email bill@holestogo.com


